
 
 

TORONTO PEDESTRIAN COMMITTEE 
AGENDA 

MEETING 2 
 

Date of Meeting:  Wednesday, February 15, 2006                Enquiry: Betty Bushe 
Time: 3:30 p.m.      Committee Secretary 
Location: Committee Room 3    (416) 396-7088 
 2nd Floor, City Hall    bushe@toronto.ca 
 
 
 
Under the Municipal Act, 2001, the Toronto Pedestrian Committee, must adopt a motion to 
meet In-camera (privately) and the reason must be given. 
 
Declarations of Interest under the Municipal Conflict Of Interest Act. 
 
Confirmation of Minutes – January 18, 2006 
 
Speakers/Presentations  
 
 
3:40 p.m.  
 
Item 1. Presentation on Coordinated Street Furniture Program 
 
 Andy Koropeski – Director of Transportation Services 
 Toronto and East York District and  Bob Millward – Project Director, Former 

Commissioner of Planning and Development for Toronto, RE Millward and 
Associates. 

 
4:30 p.m. 
 
Item 2. Constable Stephen Burns, Toronto Police Services 
  Upcoming Toronto Police Pedestrian Safety Campaign 
 
5: 30 p.m. 
 
Item 5. City Planning and Pedestrian related issues 
 
 Ted Tyndorf, Chief Planner and Executive Director of City Planning  
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Communications/Reports: 
 
 
1. Coordinated Street Furniture Program 
 

(Speaker – Presentation) 
 

 (45 Minutes) 
 
 Andy Koropeski – Director of Transportation Services Toronto and East York District 

and  Bob Millward – Project Director, Former Commissioner of Planning and 
Development for Toronto, RE Millward and Associates will make a presentation on 
Coordinated Street furniture Program. 

 
 

2. Toronto Police Pedestrian Safety Campaign 
 

(Speaker – Presentation) 
 
 (15 Minutes) 
 
 Constable Stephen Burns, Toronto Police Services will make a presentation to the 

Toronto Pedestrian Committee on the upcoming Toronto Police Pedestrian Safety 
Campaign. 

 
 
3. News Release “Saundercook calls on City to get tough on bad drivers”. 

 
 (20 Minutes) 
 

(i) New Release (January 12, 2006) from Councillor Saundercook, Ward 13 
regarding bad drivers with copy of communication from John Anga “Crosswalks 
are not safe”; 

 
(ii) Communication (January 30, 2006) from Councillor Fletcher, Ward 30, Toronto-

Danforth of copy of letter sent to Mr. Gary Welsh, General Manager, 
Transportation Services attaching letter from John Anga “Crosswalks are not 
safe). 

 
 (iii) Communications (February 6, 2006) from Helen Hanson attaching copies of 

 communication (January 16, 2006) sent to The Editor Globe and Mail  (Rough 
 Crossing) and (January 18, 2006) sent to Les Kelman, Transportation Services, 
 Director Traffic Management Centre. 
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4. Toronto Pedestrian Plan 
 
 (15 Minutes) 
 
 
5. City Planning and Pedestrian related issues 
 
 (Speaker – Presentation) 
 
 (45 Minutes) 
 
 Ted Tyndorf, Chief Planner and Executive Director will make a presentation on City 

Planning and Pedestrian related issues. 
 
 
6. Staff Updates 
 
 (5 Minutes) 
 

Transportation Services: 
 

Manager, Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure Unit. 
 
 
7. Working Groups 
 
 (15 Minutes) 
 

(i) Pedestrian Safety: 
 
-    Minutes of February 10, 2006 meetings. 

  
(ii) Pedestrian Friendly Environments – Urban Design and Streetscaping: 

 
- Minutes of February 8, 2006 meeting. 
 

(iii) Promoting Walking: 
 

(iv) Air Quality 
 

 (v) Web Site 
 
 
8.  Working Group Meeting Dates 
 

(i) Pedestrian Friendly Environments – Urban Design and Streetscaping: 
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March 8, 2006 – Committee Room 4, 2nd Floor, City Hall, 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.; and 
April 12, 2006 – Committee Room 3, 2nd Floor, City Hall, 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 

 
(ii) Pedestrian Safety: 

 
March 10, 2006 – Committee Room 316, Metro Hall, 1:00 to 3:00 p.m.; and 
April 21, 2006 – Committee Room 316, Metro Hall, 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
 

(iii) Promoting Walking 
 

(iv) Air Quality 
 

(v) Web Site 
 
 
9. Toronto Cycling Committee Representative 
 
 (5 Minutes) 
 
 Communication (February 2, 2006) from J. Richard Nelson, advising that effective 
 immediately, he is withdrawing his appointment as the Toronto Pedestrian Committee’s 
 representative to the Toronto Cycling Committee. 
 
 
10. Items for Information 
 
 (5 Minutes) 
 

(a) Communication (February 9, 2006) from Dora Marsh, Traffic Data Centre & 
Safety Bureau, Traffic Management Centre providing Pedestrian Collision 
Summary Leaflet for the period January 1, 2005 to June 30, 2005. 

 
(b) Communication (February 1, 2006) from Helen Hanson attaching copy of 

communication to Allen J. Pinkerton, Manager, Traffic Operations regarding 
planned widening of Leslie Street at Sheppard Avenue and response (February 1, 
2006) from Allen J. Pinkerton, Manager, Traffic Operations regarding Leslie 
Construction and Pedestrian Mobility Ref: RD37 200600144. 
 

(c) Communication (January 31, 2006) from Vincent Rodo, General Secretary, 
Toronto Transit Commission, regarding “Staff response to Commission Inquiry – 
Concerns raised by Toronto Pedestrian Committee”. 

 


